
Greetings, Retirees.

By the end of this quarter, we will complete our 4  year. Hurray to that! We
enjoyed 5 events including a signature event, one health webinar and other fun
activities in 2024-25. We have continued to offer opportunities to engage based
on the most recent survey of interest. 
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At the same time, we also noticed a decline in attendance. Based on this
observation, the Steering Committee will be making changes to the frequency
and types of events. We will let you know the update. Your response and
attendance to the events in 2025-26 will be crucial for shaping the future of our
Retiree Network.

We will continue to have our Retiree Network Facebook group whereby we will
continue to share DFW news. Also, with that, everyone can be a leader and can
plan events for other members.

We will share information on next event when available. Until then, relax,
reconnect and rejuvenate.
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Best regards from DFW Retiree Network 
Steering Committee:
President - Padma Joshi
Vice President - Irene Clark
Secretary - Diana Jones
Committee chair - Joanne Garcia
Immediate Past President - Debra Sanford
Founding President -  Linda Valdez Thompson
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 What’s new with DFW?  

4/24/25  DFW Airport announced that Chris McLaughlin has been
appointed by the DFW Board of Directors.   Mr. McLaughlin has served as
DFW Airport’s Executive Vice President and Chief Operating Officer at
Denver International Airport.   

6/25  DFW Airport hosted the SOAR Conference - the annual event designed to help
businesses grow with the airport.   

7/18/25  Padma Joshi volunteered as DFW Ambassador for the DFW WIN Conference.  She
mentioned how refreshing it was to meet former teammates, colleagues, and coworkers.  Many of
us remember those fabulous annual Women Initiative Network (WIN) Conferences!

6/14/25  Taking a sneak peek at construction activity from the first phase of DFW Airport’s
Terminal F  Expansion program, including snapshots of work on the project’s six
megastructure modules and ongoing site preparation.  

7/25  The International Parkway Project at DFW Airport, which is transitioning access into
Terminals A, B and C into right-hand exits from International Parkway, is preparing for the
next phase of construction - demolishing the existing flyover bridge into Terminal B.    
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 What’s new with DFW?  
Thank you! to DFW International Airport

Fire, Police and Aviation Security for
participating in the 4  of July Parade in

Arlington, TX.
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6/14/25  Cigna Healthcare honored Dallas Fort
Worth International Airport as a 2024 recipient of
the prestigious Cigna Healthy Workforce
Designation as a company that goes above and
beyond to cultivate a healthy and supportive work
environment.  .

Skylink turns 20!  Since 2005, DFW’s high
speed Skylink trains have kept millions of
passengers on the move.  With over 65
million miles traveled, it is one of the
hardest  working systems in the sky. 

FIFA World Cup 2026!  The countdown has
begun with only one year to go to welcome
FIFA World Cup 2026 - Canada, Mexico and
the United States to the Dallas Fort Worth area.
Checkout the official countdown clock when
visiting the DFW’s Terminal D.

RETIREE RESOURCES: Find the DFW Retiree Network at these locations: 
Email:  dfwretireenetwork@gmail.com 

Website: www.dfwairport.com/business/opportunities/resources/retirement 
FB: https://www.facebook.com/groups/dfwretireenetwork

Do you have questions for HR on your retirement? HR email:  retirees@dfwairport.com 
Want to be featured in the Newsletter? Or Facebook? 

Send us your photos, comments, and suggestions to: dfwretireenetwork@gmail.com


